


The AUXO V® is fit-for-
purpose — designed and 
engineered to meet the 
precise requirements of 
the biological processes it 
supports.



Fit-for-purpose design 
allows for AUXO V® 
bioreactors to be optimized 
for specific biological 
processes, enhancing 
performance, yield, and 
product quality for a 
dedicated cell type or 
products, ensuring superior 
outcomes.

Our fit-for-purpose 
bioreactors are designed to 
meet specific needs 
without superfluous 
features, reducing costs in 
design, operation, and 
maintenance, making them 
more affordable for specific 
applications.

Our bioreactors can be 
tailored for easy scaling, 
allowing for efficient 
transition from research-
scale to commercial-scale 
production, 
accommodating growing 
demand without sacrificing 
performance or quality.





Elevate your 
operations with 
our offer of end-
to-end services:



•

•

•

•
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